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Attention: Ben Eveleigh 

Dear Ms Warton 
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Our reference: DOC13/4057 
Contact: Sarah Burke 9995 6848 
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MAH 2013 

SC2iiriitic ROOT! 

I refer to your correspondence received 11th February 2013 seeking comment from the Office of 
Environment and Heritage (OEH) on the public exhibition for the Staged Development Proposal for the 
Pymble Ladies College (SSD 5314). 

OEH has reviewed the relevant documents and notes that these have been amended to incorporate most 
of the comments OEH previously provided. OEH has no further comment at this stage and no further 
interest in being involved. 

If you have any queries regarding this matter please contact Sarah Burke on 9995 6848. 

Yours sincerely 

" 
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LOU EWINS, 
Manager Planning AND Aboriginal Heritage 
Regional Operations Metropolitan 
Office of Environment and Heritage P O  

Box 668 Parramatta NSW 2124 
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Tel: (02) 9995 5000 Fax: (02) 9995 6900 
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